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Our seasonal lifestyle newsletter focuses 
on finding fulfilment in our daily lives and 

optimizing our return on life.

And what it means for 
the future of OceanFront.
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With the Fall season now upon us, we are excited 
to announce our new group of fully independent 
companies, OceanFront Wealth Inc. and 
OceanFront Investment Counsel Inc. 

After decades of working with families who are 
important to us, we determined having autonomy 
over the work we do, and the services we provide, 
was our top priority. This change allows us that 
freedom and we are excited to share the next 
chapter of our firm with you as we pave our own path 
towards the future. 

None of this would be possible without your 
continued trust and confidence, we cannot thank you 
enough. 

“The future is not something we enter, 
the future is something we create.”

Leonard L. Sweet

EXCITING 
CHANGES 

ARE 
COMING



Nisha, Matt and baby Ethan.  

Nisha and baby Ethan.  

A NEW BABY!
In addition to the exciting news, we’d like to 
congratulate Matt and his wife Nisha, on 
the birth of their beautiful baby boy, Ethan 
Evans Cameron. This is a moment to celebrate 
and cherish, and the OceanFront family is 
thrilled for the new addition! 

Matt described the birthing process as “a 
bit traumatic” as there were doctors and 
nurses rushing everywhere but that it was 
a huge relief when both Ethan and Nisha 
were safe and sound. When asked about 
how the parent life has been, Matt said that 
he has “given up on sleep” (but he may be 
exaggerating). Ethan makes it all worth it as 
he is a bubbly baby who is super cute, playful, 
and loves to laugh. He gets excited over the 
littlest of things and brightens the day with 
his adorable smile. Also thankfully, there were 
no huge lifestyle changes needed as the 
pandemic had already forced them to stay in 
at home! 

One thing that Matt is looking forward to 
doing together with Ethan when he is older, is 
going on water-slides! Matt was a lifeguard 
once upon a time and has taught many 
how to swim; he wants to help Ethan master 
the waters as well and explore water parks 
together!

We also asked Matt to share a piece of advice 
he plans on using to teach and motivate Ethan 
as he grows: 

“Hard work beats talent when 
talent doesn’t work hard.” 

Tim Notke

Matt also laughed and commented on how 
he’s secretly hoping that Ethan will be a 
genius baby, not so secret anymore! Being a 
parent is serious business so good luck to Matt 
and Nisha, and we look forward to hearing 
more stories about Ethan as he grows.

The OceanFront family is thrilled for the new addition!
Welcome 

Baby 
Ethan!



"There are always new things to explore and learn 
with your partner – the adventure is always there if you 

choose to take it, nothing can stop you!" 
Scott Keast

Speaking of family, Scott and his wife Arleigh 
celebrated their 18th Wedding Anniversary on 
a getaway at Smuggler Cove on the Sunshine 
Coast this summer. As you can see in the photo, 
it’s a very beautiful location with a lovely lagoon. 
The trip there required them to travel by boat 
and stay on it overnight. This meant that they 
had to figure out how to set the anchor and 
learn how to do a ‘stern tie’ to secure the boat 
after anchoring. This was certainly one of the 
major moments where they tested each others’ 
waters…but nonetheless, they ran through 
the motions and kept the challenges at bay!  
They also made a day trip to Thormanby Bay 
to visit some friends; who asked, “What would 
the 18th anniversary gift be?” They answered 
“Prawns!” Thankfully, Scott and Arleigh were 
able to successfully catch a bunch to feast on. 
Scott said that when it comes to prawns, “it’s all 
about the dips!” He recommends trying them 
boiled with seawater and dipped into chili oil 
for a nice, tasty kick. Prawns on deck?  It can’t 
get fresher than that! 

One important aspect in life Scott and 
Arleigh share is their love for travel and 
adventure and this trip was a great reminder 
of the adventurous spirit they share together. 
The pandemic pushed them to learn how to be 
dynamic and find ways to reinvent themselves; 
pushing them to find new pathways to explore 
the “essence of adventure”. 

When asked about their next trip, Scott 
mentioned that it would be amazing to be able 
to go to Turkey with Arleigh again as that was 
where they first met while backpacking in 1996! 
He is also hoping to visit Patagonia, go skiing in 
Hokkaido, exploring more of New Zealand, and 
camping again in Iceland. It is so exciting just 
hearing these ideas; we will keep our fingers 
crossed for travel restrictions to be lifted as 
soon as possible so we can all embark on new 
journeys! Cheers to Scott and Arleigh for their 
wonderful 18 years of marriage and many more 
to come!

18TH WEDDING 
ANNIVERSARY

They first 
met while 

backpacking 
in 1996!

Scott and Arleigh at Smugglers Cove.  



The egg 
yolk crusted 

crab is 
Edmonds 

Fave!

Edmond, our foodie expert, and his family took a trip to the Richmond Market --- where they 
explored and tasted multiple delectable dishes. They started off their adventure with freshly 
steamed shrimp and beef rice rolls, crispy and chewy youtiao (Chinese fried dough sticks), and 
lightly sweetened cup of soy milk to share (all from Hei Hei Rice Roll). These dishes are very classic 
Chinese breakfast items that won’t let you down. 

Later in the trip, they also got crab in two ways; egg yolk crusted, and soy sauce based (from 
Wonder Wok) – the egg yolk crusted one was Edmond’s favourite. It doesn’t stop there though! 
Edmond and his family also grabbed some classic milk tea (from Hong Kong Cafe) and yummy 
wheel cakes (from Peanuts)! You can see sweet Kayla enjoying the chocolate flavour in the 
photo. These wheel cakes are crispy on the outside and warm and gooey on the inside, providing 
you with texture and flavour complexity – there are ten flavours to choose from. A ‘wheely’ great 
way to satisfy that sweet tooth!

Thanks to Edmond for sharing some great recommendations and we look forward to hearing 
about future food adventures!

Now we all must be itching to travel and 
explore but it does not always have to be across 

the world or way out of town. Being lucky 
enough to be surrounded by so much diversity 
in cuisines available, we could travel through 

our tastebuds! 

RICHMOND MARKET
Kayla enjoying a wheel cake.



THANK YOU
Staying involved and connected is 

important to us at OceanFront, especially 
amidst the uncertain times we are in. We 
diligently take safety precautions for 
the team and our clients - to protect 

each other and our families to ensure that 
everyone stays safe and healthy. 

We hope you enjoyed getting to know 
some of team members better in 

this edition and we look forward to 
connecting with you in the next one. 

Thank you sincerely and cheers to the future 
we create together!


